
2020 AGM President’s Report NRRC 

The year of 2019 was a relatively busy and rewarding year.   The 
NRRC has now changed the way we hold meetings.  Rather than 
teleconferencing we are using Skype and messenger.  There are 
many positives for this move, plus it is a free service, so hence a 
cost saving for the NRRC.   It is extremely pleasing to see that all 
States are now financial members of the NRRC, which makes this a 
truly National Breed Council.   


Australian RR Booklet 1996-2016  “Book of Champions”

- Due to the amount of information now available electronically ie; pedigrees, 

photos, Breed information and the prohibitive costs of printing etc,  considering it 
will be a limited market - this venture has been deemed to be no longer viable and 
is now closed.


Judge’s Training Package

- NSW (Di Brennan & Sue Temlett)  have sent out their package to the NRRC and 

the respective Clubs to view with positive feedback.  There are minor adjustments 
and additions to be made.   The package has been used for the NSW trainee 
judges and was well received. 


- Other member Clubs have this in progress


Anonymous Breed Health Survey

- NRRC to organise an updated survey using a site such as “Survey Monkey” or 

the like.


- This is to include all the “bones” of the last survey conducted by Mrs. Vicki Moritz 
plus any new subjects.   We are still working on this.


NRRC Website

- A new web address is up and running   nrrcaustralia.org


- Member Clubs are now able to add their State’s results separately rather than all 
the work being left to one person ie: Cyndy.
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- There is a requirement for updating all missing information - websites are always 
a work in progress.  At this stage it is positive to see that some updating has 
taken place with the expectation that this will continue - bringing all areas up to 
date.  


Health Testing & Breeder Education

- Suggestion was raised that the NRRC co-ordinate and promote health testing and 

education of breeders and exhibitors. 


- Member Clubs responded with a list of minimum mandatory testing to be done to 
enable a litter to be registered.  This was collated and submitted to the ANKC.  
Feedback from the ANKC (as attached).   It was suggested by the NRRC 
delegates that this would not be an option for our Breed but would still work on 
Education for Breeders and potential puppy buyers.   


RR National 2020

- The Queensland Club is to host the 2020 show in August - (As everybody is well 

aware due to the current pandemic in 2020 the National will be postponed until 
further notice by the RRCQLD)


NRRC Logo

- It was agreed that the logo requires attention to sharpen the image suitable for 

printing. 


- Sonja (WA delegate) knows a graphic designer that may be able to work on the 
logo.   


Cheers, stay safe and keep well in 2020


Paula Aitchison (Edgar) 
President NRRC
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